
 

On March 15, 2018, the Office of Administrative Law approved non-substantive revisions to CDLAC 
regulations, program application forms and a related compliance form.  These revisions, which were 
approved under 1 CCR Section 100, have no regulatory effect and were adopted to accomplish the 
following objectives: 

Immaterial Changes 
1. Streamlining application forms by removing letterhead, a legacy tracking box, and another form 

already incorporated by reference embedded within the application forms. 
2. Correcting errors in spelling, punctuation, numeration and grammar. 
3. Reducing the number of application forms maintained for the Qualified Residential Rental 

Program to better control inconsistencies.  
4. Reducing duplication within a QRRP application form and adding references to CDLAC 

regulations sections. 
 
You may access all of the affected documents and forms from this page: 
http://www.treasurer.ca.gov/cdlac/procedures.asp  

Please refer related questions to CDLAC using this email address: cdlac@treasurer.ca.gov  
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